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TAPE 143, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2183 & HB 3119 - Work Session

010  MELANIE  ZERMER,  COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  both  bills  have
different approaches to assessing fees against Xray machines -reviews
issues

025  TOM  JOHNSON, OREGON  HEALTH  DIVISION: submits  and  summarizes
written testimony (EXHIBIT A)

056    RAY PARIS, OREGON HEALTH DIVISION:  reviews statutes -Defense
Department shipments of radioactive materials -revenue potential

100    JOHNSON:  continues testimony (exhibit A, chart 3) -programs for
fee attachment

138    PARIS:  explains costs

150    JOHNSON:  fee based on inspection -need of additional field staff
-suggests Xray registration fees without  additional staff (exhibit A,

page 6) 300    -1993-95 budget discussion

325    REP MEEK:  downsizing budget -sunset provision

360    JOHNSON:  effect of sunset provision



TAPE 144, SIDE A

010    PARIS:  continues testimony

030    REP DELL:  Trojan contract limitation

070  CHAIR FORD: updated budget information  is needed for the
Appropriations Committee -"continuing level"

100  JOHNSON: the 1993-95  Governor's Mandated Budget (exhibit  A, page
3) is the continuing level with the addition of added field staff, minus
the

fact that there would be fees generated when an inspection is done, and
taking into consideration inflation factors and the Governor's Budget.

125    LLOYD ATHEARN, OREGON HEALTH DIVISION:  explains budget -Xray fee
subsidy -registration fee tied to performance level

160  REP SHIELDS:  creating a formula  that has  a balance between  a
fee for service and a registration fee -suggests work group with members

240    REP DELL:  This bill is unfair

250    JOHNSON:  The chart on page 6 (exhibit A) is the solution

275  NAN DEWEY,  OREGON VETERINARY  MEDICAL ASSOCIATION:  the Health
Division does not understand the mission -the emergency surveillance
should be federally funded -accepts proposal on page 6 (exhibit A)
-suggests separating Xrays from other Health Division..

324    ED PATTERSON, OREGON ASSOCIATION OF HOSPITALS: -suggests each
Xray  machine be  licensed, then  agency will  bill for

inspection -suggests staggered  inspections  throughout  the  biennial 
period to

alleviate additional staff

400  JANE MYERS,  OREGON DENTAL  ASSOCIATION: the  lack of  funding may
cause problems with the bill -possibility of changing inspection
schedules to reduce budget

TAPE 143, SIDE B

050    MYERS:  continues testimony

090    REP MEEK:  suggests language for amendment

CHAIR FORD:  directs group to work together -written instructions will
be provided by the committee

HB 2315 - Public Hearing

160  DEL  ISHAM,  OPTICIANS  ASSOCIATION OF  OREGON:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony (EXHIBIT B)



185    ORVIN DRAUGSVLEIT:  Testifies in support of the bill

ISHAM:  has no objection to proposed amendment from Keith Burns

200    RALPH SHERMAN, VISION AID SERVICES:  testifies in support of the
bill

225    KEITH BURNS, LENSCRAFTERS:  submits proposed amendment (EXHIBIT
C)

284    ISHAM:  discusses amendment language

REP MEEK:  asks staff to draft amendment -change word, "purport" to
"claim"

HB 2316 - Public Hearing

340  DELL  ISHAM, OPTICIANS  ASSOCIATION  OF OREGON:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony (EXHIBIT D)

385    ORVIN DRAUGSVLIET:  shows committee examples of sample frames
-relates personal experience with Optometry Board

TAPE 144, SIDE B

010    DRAUGSTVEIT:  continues testimony

023    RALPH SHERMAN, VISION AID SERVICES:  supports the bill

HB 2317 - Public Hearing

041  DELL  ISHAM, OPTICIANS  ASSOCIATION  OF OREGON:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT E) 104   
-proposes amendment (exhibit E, page 4) -discussion of registration and
fees

255    RALPH SHERMAN, VISION AID SERVICES:  supports the bill -consumer
protection

270    REP STEIN:  bids farewell to the committee

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:25 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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